# Bewbush Community Nursery CIC November Newsletter

Message from the team...

It's hard to believe that we are already at half term already! Christmas is approaching fast! Thank you to those parents who have donated food to our Autumn Harvest for Open House we are still collecting until this Friday 30<sup>th</sup> October so please continue bringing things in.



As we enter the colder month's we could see some snow! If nursery has to close, we will post a message on our Facebook Page and a Memo on Tapestry so please ensure you have access



Have you changed your contact details? Please let us know if you have changed any details so we can update our records

# Important Dates for your diary

Half Term (for 15 hour funded children)

Monday 26<sup>th</sup> October – Friday 30<sup>th</sup> October

## Inset Day (Nursery Closed)

Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2020

15 hour funded children finish for Christmas break

Friday 18<sup>th</sup> December

### <u>Christmas Closure</u> <u>Dates</u>

Nursery shuts 6pm 23<sup>rd</sup>
December 2020
Reopens on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup>
January 2021

### Nursery INSET days 2020/2021

Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2020

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> January 2021 Friday 12<sup>th</sup> February 2021 Monday 19<sup>th</sup> April 2021 Monday 7<sup>th</sup> June 2021 Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> July 2021 Contact us on Telephone: 01293 522030 Mobile Number 07885912800 Website:

www.bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk

Email:

info@bewbushcommunitynursery.co.uk

Laying foundations for children and families to build a stronger community

Company No. 8290836

#### **Walks**

The children and staff enjoyed getting out and about for our Peppa Pig Muddy Puddle walks last month. We have decided we want to go out on walks more often to enjoy fresh air and be more active whilst exploring our local area. Please can you ensure your child has a suitable coat and footwear every day they attend nursery. If you could put name labels in them this would help us identify what belongs to who! Please also provide spare clothes in your child's bag so we can change them when they get wet!



#### **About Me's**

Thank you to all the parents that have completed or updated the **About Me** section on Tapestry, however there are still 27 children this hasn't been completed for! If you need help doing this please speak to Sarah or Emily. We would like all of these done



#### **Facebook**

Have you joined our Bewbush Community Nursery CIC Parents Group on Facebook yet? Please speak to Mandy if you are unable to join. We will be using this to share information and messages about events with you.

### What's Happening in the Nursery

We will be participating in Remembrance Day and celebrating Diwali the festival of light this month.





Laying foundations for children and families to build a stronger community

Company No. 8290836